

## CHEROKEE NATION

P.O. Box 948 • Tahlequah, OK 74465-0948 (918) 456-0671

Wilma P. Mankiller Principal Chief

John A. Ketcher Deputy Chief

March 15, 1994

Mr. Jerry Brown
Office of the President
Metropolitan State College of Denver
Campus Box 73
P. O. Box 173362
Denver, CO 80217-3362

Dear Jerry:

It was great to see you at Metropolitan State College during the Native American Rights Fund benefit. I would love to accept your invitation but I am swamped for the rest of 1994. Besides all the other things I am involved in, Mom wants to visit Ireland in the fall, which will take a couple of weeks and then I will probably have to do another book tour when the paperback edition of the book comes out in the fall.

Frances' address is P. O. Box 308, Stilwell, Oklahoma if you want to drop her a line. All her children are grown and scattered. Vernon is in the Marines, Butch is at Crow Agency with his Dad and Verna and Verilee are both here in Oklahoma. I am sure she would be glad to hear from you.

If you do this conference again in 1995, count me in.

Best wishes.

Sincerely,

Wilma P. Mankiller Principal Chief